MERIDIAN PRIMARY SCHOOL



20 Pasir Ris Street 71 Singapore 518798

Tel: 6583 2125 Fax: 6583 4993 Email: meridian_ps@moe.edu.sg

Website: http://www.meridianpri.moe.edu.sg/

Our Ref: MPS/SM/2023/028

26 April 2023

Dear Parent / Guardian,

Termination of School Bus Service by ComfortDelGro Bus Pte Ltd (ComfortDelGro)

We have been informed by ComfortDelGro that they will be ceasing the provision of school bus services for our school on Friday, 26 May 2023, the last day of Term 2, 2023. We have tried to request for ComfortDelGro to extend their service until end of Term 4 but they are not able to accede to our request due to their company's business exigencies. We understand that a few other schools are also affected by the termination of school bus service. ComfortDelGro will be informing the affected parents soon.

The school would like to assure you that, we are currently working on calling new quotations for the provision of replacement school bus service. We do hope to finalise the new bus service soon, so that the transition to the new school bus company will be as smooth as possible.

Meanwhile, ComfortDelGro has assured us that the current bus arrangement for your child/ward will carry on as usual until the end of Term 2, 2023, without any disruption.

We hope to provide an update to you once we have finalised on the new school bus arrangement, by the last week of Term 2.

Thank you for your kind understanding.

If you have further queries, please do contact our General Office at 6583 2125. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Liza/Rahmat

Principal